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Transcript

						[This section of text has been redacted]


Dear Barry,
At the meeting on Wednesday last
you mentioned a letter you sent me re list of
paid members. No letter has reached me. It may
have gone to 8 Norfolk Ave, Palmers Green.
		Enclosed is a report of our meeting.
The main points are there and I will leave it to 
you to doctor it into the shape you desire.
[bookmark: _GoBack]		I went to Dulantry’s Palace on Thursday
But was told the situation re Volunteers was unchanged.
They are very pukka up there I am afraid so I
must try Dublin. I find that quite a number of lads
even in the London Irish RFC Godhelpus are keen.
		I will pop in and disturb your
work as soon as I can. Sorry my typewriter
is not functioning. This is the best I can
 	manage.

			Yours sincerely
				T. J. M. Sheehy


